
Information sheet project in camps
Brief Information:
In consultation with NGOs currently supporting refugees in camps at the borders of the EU, we
have launched a psychological crisis intervention project for them. In order to be able to offer this
service, we are looking for psychotherapists who are willing to support us mainly in Arabic, Farsi
and Pashto. The offer is to be carried out by telephone or via online video call, both in the form
of a regular consultation hour and in the form of a spontaneous and acutely available crisis
intervention. We are happy if you want to join our project and support refugees. If this is only
possible with an expense allowance, we can offer an expense allowance of 50 euros per hour.
Requirements:
 Language skills in Arabic, Farsi or Patschu (other languages are occasionally needed as well)
 Active psychotherapist with completed Training, preferably with experience in crisis

intervention
If you are working in a related profession and have experience in crisis intervention, we would be
happy if you write to us anyway, as we need your support in other projects as well.
Background:
Refugees have often experienced traumatizing situations on their way as well as in their home
country. In order to catch them in acute crises and to prevent them from it in advance, we want to
support them by offering crisis talks and regular consultation hours. For the implementation,
laptops are provided to the people with the help of NGOs on site, so that they have a secure
connection.
The project is in the TRIAL phase, so it is not yet clear how exactly the offer will be perceived at
the beginning and it may be that spontaneous changes and adaptations of the concept are
necessary. If you therefore want to join at a later point in time, this is of course also possible.
Who is behind it?
Sea-Watch e.V. is a young NGO that performs civilian sea rescue of fleeing people on the
Mediterranean Sea. We do this because we cannot tolerate the death of thousands of people at
Europe's external borders. In addition to our humanitarian work on the water and in the air, we
stand politically for safe and legal entry routes into the EU. As a team "Psychological Support &
Supervision" we implement concepts for psychological care and organize the (psychological)
support of our activists and want to offer this now also for refugees.



In order to be able to implement this expansion, we are now specifically looking for active
psychotherapists, who preferably have experience with crisis intervention. Since this is
specifically a project for persons on the run, we are looking for Arabic, Farsi or Pashto-
speaking people. If you are interested please write to:

supervision@sea-watch.org


